
SHARING GOD’S LOVE TO TRANSFORM PEOPLE 
INTO FULLY DEVOTED FOLLOWERS OF CHRIST

2221 EAST MEMORIAL ROAD EDMOND, OK 73013

405.478.0166 | MRCC.ORG | @MEMORIALROAD

STAY CONNECTED & INFORMED

Download the MRCC App (for iOS and Android) for easy 
access to all our resources. Check it out today!

Watch live or previous broadcasts of worship, sermons, 
or WOW at YouTube.com/memorialroad.

FAMILY UPDATES

SERMON INFO

Ways to give

mrcc.org
mrcc app
text amount to:
884.311.2333

Prayer Requests

We would love to pray for you. 
Submit your prayer requests 
at mrcc.org/prayer, or on the 
MRCC App.

Weekly Budget: $102,065  |  Avg Weekly Offering: $102,830 |  YTD Budget Surplus: $32,895

Hospitalized
Camden Brown, newborn son of Chase & Bethany Brown, is 
in Children’s NICU.

Ralph Burcham is in Bradford Village, #401, for skilled nursing 
and rehab (short visits are welcome).

Marilyn Dobson is in Mercy Rehab (no visitors please).
Joyce Gully is in Epworth Villa Rehab, #1844. 
C.A. Pittman, father of Anastasia Pittman, is in Mercy.
Zetta Pitts, infant granddaughter of Pat & Lynda Sheehan, is 
in Integris NICU.   

Prayer Requests
Luke Boyd, infant son of Cody and Kari Boyd, is recover-
ing from another surgery on his throat/airways.  Please 
continue praying for Luke’s ongoing treatment and even-
tual recovery.

Trey Orndorff has been experiencing chronic health prob-
lems and is recovering from surgery.

Heather Sams is recovering from surgery.

New Babies
Congratulations to Chase & Bethany Brown on the birth of 
their twins, Camden Wayne and Colson William, Monday, 
Oct 24.  Camden is in the NICU at Children’s.  Grandpar-
ents are Midtown members, William & Linda Brown, and 
great-grandmother is Jane Reddin.

Thank-You Note
Dear MRCC Family: Thank you for the cards, prayers, and 
love you have shown us as we say good-bye for now to 
our mother, LaVerne Southerland.  Her love for God and 
his people, especially this congregation, is immeasurable.  
Love and Prayers Always, The Southerland Children.

Dear MRCC Family: We are so thankful to share that our 
granddaughter, Zetta Pitts, has been released from the 
NICU! She is close to 8 lbs. and still needing some ox-
ygen but can be home now.  Her family thanks you for 
your prayers, support, and love over the past 15 weeks.  
God is so good.  Gratefully, Pat & Linda Sheehan.
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